TOWN of FRISCO
WATER ENTERPRISE

TOWN OF FRISCO P.O. Box 4100
COLORDS FrRisco, COLORADO 80443

January 18, 2023

Philip Gonshak
County Manager
Summit County, Colorado

RE: Letter of ability to provide water to a proposed Work Force Housing
Development.

Mr. Gonshak,

The purpose of this letter is to state that the Town of Frisco is able provide
potable water service to the proposed 16-unit Work Force Housing project that
will be located on Tracts 8,9,10, Bills Ranch Subdivision aka 188 Miners Creek
Rd. and Tracts 4, 5, 6, 7, 15, 16, 17, Bills Ranch Subdivision.

This water service will be made available pursuant to the provisions and
requirements of the 2001 Water Service Agreement, and the 2018 First
Amendment to The Water Service Agreement, between the Town of Frisco and
Summit County.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. Thank

you.
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Tom Fisher

Town Manager
Town of Frisco, Colorado
tomf@townoffrisco.com






